
Subject Re: Highlands

From Camille Leung

To Melissa Leet; Amy Ow

Cc Jack Chamberlain; noel@nexgenbuilders.com; Bob Pellegrine

Sent Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:56 PM

Attachments

Transportat
ion Plan ...

Hi Melissa,
Yes I received the route. Please note that the truck route was already approved by DPW. See 
attached. Yes, Planning and Building staff are working remotely, but I am technically off this 
week but checking email periodically.
Please see link below regarding how to access our Department during this time:
https://planning.smcgov.org/press-release/planning-building-counter-temporarily-closed

Thanks

From: Melissa Leet <melissafcleet@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 8:27 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; noel@nexgenbuilders.com <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Bob 
Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>
Subject: Highlands 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's 
email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Camille,

I hope this finds you and your family well. 

We are checking on the status of the next permits for Highlands. 

For Lot 11 - We sent you the distance from the Highlands to the dump. Have you received it?

More generally, is the Planning Department still working through the Shelter in Place order?

Many thanks,

Melissa Leet and Jack Chamberlain

Sent from my iPhone

Re: Highlands
Tuesday, April 14, 2020 1:08 PM
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